
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC USE OF THE WALKING TRACK 
 

Members of the community may use the walking track 

during the hours of 6:00 to 8:00 a.m. Monday through 

Friday, unless school is cancelled or delayed.  The walking 

track may also be used during home ball games when the 

gym is available for public access.  
 


